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Rivers, Mountains and Coasts 
What’s so special about our ‘green and 

pleasant land’? 
 

  

As readers, we will enjoy reading ‘Floodland’ by 

Marcus Sedgwick. We will work on improving our 

creative writing by using ‘show, don’t tell’ 

language and a range of sentence types. 

We will also write formal letters to the local 

government about saving the environment. 

 

 

As mathematicians, we will finish 

exploring shape, including regular and 

irregular polygons, circles and 3-D shapes.   

 

We will also look at position and direction, 

including translation, reading and plotting 

coordinates, reflections and lines of 

symmetry.  

In PE, we will focus on athletics with The 

Brighton and Hove Foundation on 

Wednesdays and will have Forest School 

on Fridays. 

In RE we will be exploring what it means 

for Christians to believe God is holy and 

loving. In PSHE we will be thinking about 

different relationships. 
 

As geographers, we will look at both the 

physical and human geography of rivers, 

mountains and coasts, using atlases and 

maps. 

As scientists, we will understand ‘Evolution 

and Inheritance’. We will look at how 

plants and animals have adapted to live in 

their environments, as well as 

understanding what natural selection and 

inheritance is. 

In computing, we will recap e-safety, and 

use technology to produce posters and 

PowerPoints to remind the rest of the 

school how to be safe online. 
 

In art we will look at Georgia O’Keefe’s 

mountains and JMW Turner’s seascapes. 

We will create our own work in their 

style. 

Our Learning Concepts 
Beauty, spirituality, influence, choice, responsibility, 

well-being. 
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Believe and Achieve 

In music we will explore the unit, ‘Eco 

Warriors’. We will listen to a song called 

‘Global Warming’, which we will learn to 

sing in 2 parts. We will research some of 

the issues that are brought up in the song 

to help us write our own lyrics. 
 

We will have Forest School with Mr 

Goldsmith on Friday mornings. Make sure 

you have clothing suitable to the weather! 

 

Y6 will complete their SATs tests this 

term, and we are so proud of all the hard 

work they’ve put in so far! 

 

This term, children will audition for our 

play and we will begin learning the songs. 

We are very excited! 

 


